
 

 13 July 2022 

Dear Parent 

Thursday, 21 July marks the end of the 2021-2022 academic year.  Students will be 

dismissed at 12.30pm following their morning lessons, a final assembly and tutor time.  The 

school bus collection time has been amended to 12.40pm to reflect the early closure. 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish you a restful and enjoyable summer. 

With kind regards 

Miss Froud 

Assistant Headteacher 


